NHS

Head Injury Advice for Parents / Carers

Children have many bangs to the head and it can be difficult to tell if they are serious or not.
Most head injuries are not serious and simply result in a bump or bruise but occasionally head
injuries require medical attention. Please follow the advice below if your child has a head
injury.

You need
emergency help.
Please phone 999 or
go straight to the
nearest A&E
department.

e Previous brain surgery.
o Fallen more than a metre in height (3ft) or 5 stairs.

e Child does not remember what happened just before or just
after head injury.

e Had a persistent headache since the injury.

e Any vomiting since the injury.

e Has a blood clotting disorder.

e Consumed alcohol or drugs.

o Been very irritable or no concentration or interest in things.
e If your child is under 1 year old.

e If you are concerned your child has been deliberately harmed.

Manage at home
following the advice
overleaf.
Contact 111 or
health visitor if
requiring further
advice

This advice sheet was developed by Luton Children and Adults’ Services (part of Cambridgeshire Community Services NHS Trust),
in collaboration with Luton & Dunstable Hospital, Luton CCG Commissioners, Luton Borough Council, Luton GPs, and the East of England Ambulance Trust.



Do not leave your child alone for the first 48 hours.

Monitor your child closely over the next 2-3 days. If your child becomes unwell and shows
any symptoms in the red or amber box follow the advice stated.

For children
over 1 you
should:
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